
  

PRESS INFORMATION, 24 August, 2004 

Vattenfall updates press image service for journalists 

Vattenfall is improving its service to journalists with a new joint Press Image Bank on our 
web sites in Sweden, Germany and Poland. There we will provide portraits of executive 
management and key persons at Vattenfall as well as photos of our plants, net operations and 
other activities. The pictures come with captions and information in the language of each 
country respectively. 

Press images are available in high and low resolution and may be downloaded from the press 
pages of vattenfall.com, vattenfall.se and vattenfall.pl. They may be published free of charge 
in connection with news reporting, provided that credit be given to the photographer if his/her 
name is shown in the Press Image Bank. If not, just credit Vattenfall. 

Welcome in at www.vattenfall.com. Chose "news and comments", and then "press image 
bank". 

Having just started this service, we would appreciate your opinion and suggestions for new 
material from the start. Please call our Press Department, telephone +46-(0)8-739 50 10 
during office time or send a mail to press@vattenfall.com 

Kind regards, 

Martin May 
Head of Media Relations, Vattenfall AB 

 

From Vattenfall's Press Office, telephone: +46 8 739 50 10. 

For more information, please contact: 
Martin May, telephone +46 (0)8-739 52 70, 070-539 52 70. 
Maria Lidzell, telephone +46 (0)8-739 75 82, 070-214 87 57. 
 

 

Vattenfall's vision is to be a leading European energy company. Vattenfall's main products are electricity 
and heat. Today, Vattenfall generates power and supplies energy to several million customers in the Nordic 
region and northern Europe. The largest electricity customers are industrial plants and energy companies. 
For more information, see www.vattenfall.com . Under NEWS & COMMENTS you will find media 
service, including Press Releases and Key Events. 

http://www.vattenfall.com/
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